
 

 

 
 
April 8, 2008 
 
 
”The Employer” 
 
 
This in is reply to the employer’s fax dated April 1, 2008 requesting an extension to the deviation from 
Section 147 (1) and 148 (1) of the General Regulation 91-191 that was granted on March 31, 2008 for 
the remainder of the employer’s time in the Province of New Brunswick. 
 
Please be advised that an extension to the deviation is granted provided that the employer continue to 
meet all of the conditions set out in the Chief Compliance Officer’s letter of March 31, 2008.  
 
By copy of this letter, the Chief Compliance Officer has advised WHSCC staff of the decision.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Chief Compliance Officer 
 


	April 8, 2008

